
 

VSPKJ/CIR/19/2021-22              Date: 07/01/2021 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Warm Greetings!!! 

1. Due to the surge in Covid-19 Cases, the PTM scheduled on Saturday 

9th January 2022 has been postponed. Next date for the same shall be 

in accordance with situation and shall be timely conveyed to you. 

2. As per the order of Govt. of Rajasthan online classes for Nursery – XII 

will be conducted from Monday, 10th January 2022 till further orders. 

Schedule for the same will be shared soon by the class teacher. 

3. Kindly ensure that your ward attends all the classes through online 

mode regularly. 

4. Kindly ensure the timely payment of your ward’s fees to avoid any 

inconvenience. 

 

Wishing you a Happy and Safe New Year!!! 

 

 

Regards, 

VSPKJ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


